
 

 
NOTICE ON THE START OF THE IMPLEMENTATION OF NCTS PHASE 5 

IN THE REPUBLIC OF SERBIA 
 

 
Implementation of the new version of the transit system – NCTS phase 5, which is harmonised 
with the EU customs legislation as well as with the Convention on a common transit procedure, 
shall begin on January 28, 2024. 

Taking into consideration that this is a complex procedure, due to the temporary unavailability 
of the transit system, deployment and (period of) stabilisation of the new application, impeded 
workflow and reduced cross-border flow at the border customs offices with the Republic of 
Serbia are expected in the period from 9 p.m. on January 27, 2024 to 4 p.m. on January 28, 
2024. 

With regard to the above, please inform all participants in the customs procedure so that they 
can adapt their business activities to the new circumstances. 

More details are available on the website of the Customs Administration of the Republic of 
Serbia: 

https://www.carina.rs/upload/media/2024/1/18/58652/Implementation_of_the_new_version_of_t
he_transit_system.pdf 


